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14th February 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Friends of Castle Hill, 

Further to the letter sent out on 16th January 2025 announcing the exciting news that Mrs Spencer 
would be taking maternity leave from Friday 4th April, we have been working hard to ensure a 
smooth transition for the Year 4 pupils.  
 
We are pleased to inform you that Miss Lancaster will be joining the CHPS Team to cover Mrs 
Spencer's class commencing Tuesday 22nd April, after the Easter holidays.  Miss Lancaster comes 
highly recommended and we are delighted she can join us mid-year to carry our Year 4 pupils 
forward. 

If you have any concerns or questions, please do not hesitate to get in contact with the school via 

admin@chjs.net. 

Once again, thank you for your support and ongoing partnership. 

 

 

John DF Martin and the Year 4 Team 
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